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 Keizer Points of Interest Committee (KPIC) 
 Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, September 23, 2021 
Keizer Civic Center 

 

CALL TO ORDER ~ Chair Bob Busch called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 
Attendance was taken as follows: 
 

Present: 
Bob Busch, Chair 
Robert Becker, Vice Chair 
Lisa Cejka 
Luis Castro 
David Louden 

Absent: 
Two Positions Vacant 

Councilor/Staff Present: 
Roland Herrera, City Councilor 
Debbie Lockhart, Deputy City Recorder 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES ~ Lisa Cejka moved for approval of the June 2021 Minutes. 
David Louden seconded. Motion passed as follows: Becker, Louden, Castro and Cejka 
in favor with Busch abstaining and two positions vacant. 
 

APPEARANCE OF INTERESTED CITIZENS ~ None 

OTHER BUSINESS: Chair Busch explained that at the last Council meeting the Mayor 
had suggested that the committee research the signs at the Keizer Little League Park. He 
noted that research on the park and its history has already been done and a history 
document and an interview with founders (done through the Oral History Project) are 
posted on the city website. Regarding preservation of signage at the park, Chair Busch 
suggested that this was not the purpose of the committee. Both Chair Busch and Robert 
Becker suggested that any research that might be needed could be referred to the Cultural 
Center. The committee there could take on the task and perhaps the City could assist with 
funding signage if that was appropriate. 
Lisa Cejka moved that the Committee recommend Council acknowledge that the Keizer 
Points of Interest Committee has fulfilled its purpose and should therefore be dissolved. 
Robert Becker seconded. Motion passed as follows: Busch, Becker, Cejka, Castro and 
Louden in favor with two positions absent. 

COUNCIL LIAISON REPORT ~ Councilor Herrera announced the memorial service for 
Chuck Lee and reviewed his accomplishments. He announced the Willamette Cleanup 
event on October 2, urged committee members to donate bottled water to area schools, 
commended Audrey Butler and the Latinos in Action Committee, and announced the 
upcoming Council Work Session. 

ADJOURNMENT ~ Meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 
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